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Loans Helping Businesses to Recover
Thousands of Kentucky businesses have received help through the federal Paycheck Protection Program (PPP), helping them recover from COVID-19. Forgivable PPP loans are still available until Aug. 8. Learn more at: 
https://www.sba.gov/funding-programs/loans/coronavirus-relief-options/paycheck-protection-program

